
From:   Thomas Voltero   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 29, 2020

Subject:   0242-EX-CM-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We received an automated email requesting AFTRCC coordination.  The modification only changes the
government contract, not the frequencies, so our understanding is that we do not need to re-coordinate.   
The existing AFTRCC coordination applies.  Please let us know if this is accurate.


